
   

 

 

 

 

Date:  February  07, 2022 
 
 
To,                                                                                                                                  
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited, PJ. Towers, 
Dale] Street, Mumbai — 400001 
 
 
Sub.:  Newspaper Publication of the Board meeting Notice   
 
Scrip Code: 502893. 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is further to our letter dated February  05, 2022  wherein we had given Notice that a meeting of 
the Board of Directors will be held on February  12, 2022  to consider & approve inter alia, the 
unaudited financial results for the quarter ended Dec 31, 2021. The notice was published in Free 
Press Journal and Navshakti dated February  06, 2022.  Find enclosed copies of the same. 
 
We request you to take note of the same. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
For UNITED INTERACTIVE LIMITED 

                                                                        
Nilesh Amrutkar  
Company Secretary 
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